
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 
TO: All Physicians and Staff 
  
FROM: Kirsten Johnson 

Clinical Manager of Acute Mental Health, 
Infection Control and Clinical Education  

  
DATE: September 16, 2020 
  
SUBJECT: COVID-19 Employee Responsibility 

Acknowledgement  
 

 
 
Please note that a new, mandatory, attestation module has been 
added to eLearning effective September 15th that must be completed.  
 
The name of this attestation is the “COVID-19 Employee 
Responsibility Acknowledgement”.  
 
All physicians and staff must review and complete this attestation as 
soon as possible, and no later than October 1st, 2020.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak with your Manager/ 
Supervisor.  
 
Thank you 
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